
 

 
     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, September 16, 2025 
We acknowledge the Lekwungen-speaking peoples of the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations on whose  

traditional territories we live, learn, and do our work.                      

GRAD WEAR  
If you are interested in designing grad wear for this year, please meet Ms. Da Silva in Room 415 
on Wednesday, September 17th, at lunch. If you are interested but can't make the meeting on 
Wednesday, please let Ms. Da Silva know. 
 
THIS WEEK’S READING THEME 
The reading theme this week is, The Strange, the Mythical, and the Fantastical.  These include 
non-fiction books related to mythology, UFO sightings, fairy tales, legends, as well as fantasy 
fiction books.  Find them on the large wall display in the library. 
 
YEARBOOK  
Attention all Yearbook students - a reminder that we meet this week Monday and Wednesday at 
lunch and Friday after school in room 133. See you there! 
 
YOUTH CLINIC 
The Youth Clinic is open TODAY and all Tuesdays between 10:30-12:30 in the counselling area 
on the ground floor. All are welcome! 
 
ATTENTION CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS 
There is a mandatory meeting Wednesday at Lunch in the Andrews gym with Ms.Trumpy to 
discuss race details for Thursday the 18th.  You MUST see Ms.Trumpy if you plan to race this 
week. Practices are Monday/Friday after school. 
 
COURSE CHANGES 
All course changes for semester 1 are now over. If you did not hear from us, this means that we 
were not able to make your requested change. Classes are very full. 
There will be further opportunities to request changes for semester 2. Thank you everyone for 
your patience. 
 
JUNIOR BOYS SOCCER 
There is a mandatory meeting today at lunch in room 415. 
 
 
 


